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Food Costs for Overnight Trips

A major part of working in the Adventure Tourism Industry revolves around your ability to plan menus,

prepare and serve food to clients in the field.  During your time with us you will be given some of the basic

skills to allow you to do this well.  Part of your course fees go towards the cost of food, however you will still

be required to pay $400  approximately towards food cost, you will be invoiced for this and it will be required

to be paid before the start of your studies.  This will cover a large majority of your away trips in semester 1

and 2 (except Snow and tramping) but not all this will be confirmed in your timetable.
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